
Monthly Meeting Minutes 

February 2015 

Cherry Grove Friends Church 

Attendees: 

Rob & Toni W., Arden K., Andrea D., Margie H., Ollie B., Fran K., Diane B., Bob & Ida H., Tom P., Debbie,  

Jamie, and Ruth S., Don & Ruth P., Rob & Cathy K., Cleone J., Bonnie C. 

Opened with prayer. 

Review of the previous monthly meeting minutes. 

Elders – 

Cathy King: Arden will be on vacation Mar 2-20.; Membership class scheduled for April; get with Arden 

or Elders for additional information. 

Stewards –  

Rob King: we cut costs in garbage collection by $150-175/year; no water hook-up yet due to a 

misapplication of payments at Clark Public Utilities – will be remedied; this Friday Bob Horne will be 

coordinating the planting of 120-150 trees on the property – if you wish to join in the effort  contact 

Bob; still working on the light fixture retrofit; April 18 is the next scheduled work day at the church; we 

are in need of a new riding mower so that is a goal for the committee; heat adjustments needed in the 

Friendship Center to accommodate users – pre-heating needed prior to use in cold weather,  heat being 

left on with windows open during certain uses – considerations will be made. 

Clerk -  

Rob Woodard:  Prayer request - Christian Ed is entering a process of goal setting and refocusing, with 

first meeting of process this upcoming Friday – prayers are appreciated for the process;  noticed that 

meeting attendance has become slim – ask for prayerful consideration as to what God might be saying 

regarding this. 

Meeting closed. 

 

 


